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5 February 2021 

Notice to resident 

Re:  Construction of shared path to start Monday 8 February 2021 

Dear resident, 

As part of the Active Travel Plan, Wagga Wagga City Council will be carrying out works to construct a 
shared path on the North Wagga levee from Monday 8 February 2021. Work will be carried out between 
7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday, weather permitting.  

The works follow consultation with members of the North Wagga Residents’ Association and other 
concerned North Wagga residents regarding the proposed construction. It was agreed that the shared path 
be constructed as temporary (sacrificial) works until such time as a decision is made on the levee works for 
North Wagga. Council endorsed this decision in July 2020.  

The proposed level of the shared path will not compromise the level of the existing levee. Layouts detailing 
the University Link design are attached.  

Council has constructed 14km of the 45km network of dedicated shared paths. When complete the links will 
criss-cross the city and provide residents with a safe, alternative transport option for commuting. The 
project will connect the outer suburbs with the central business area.  

There will be some noise associated with this work, but every effort will be made to minimise the impact on 
residents. We apologise for any inconvenience this work may cause and appreciate the patience of 
residents and road users.  

The $12.8M project is funded by the NSW Government and Wagga Wagga City Council.  

For further information please contact the project team during business hours on 0436 913 660, email 
regmi.gyanendra@wagga.nsw.gov.au or visit wagga.nsw.gov.au/cycling-network. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Gyanendra Regmi  
Project Coordinator, Strategy and Projects  

  



 

 
 

 



 



 


